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SAN MATEO COUNTY
COUNTY MANAGER’S OFFICE
INTER-DEPARTMENT CORRESPONDENCE

Date: February 27, 2001

To: Honorab]i embefs, Board of Supervisors
From: John L Maltbie, County Manager/Clerk of the Board
Subject: Appointment to San Mateo Health Commission

RECOMMENDATION: Re-appoint Kaiy Rhoades and Katherine McMillan,
both repiresentatives ot Sentor and/or Mmority Communities in San Mateo
County, to a term ending January 1, 2005
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HealthPlan
701 GATEWAY BLVD SUITE 400 SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO CA 94080
OF SAN MATEO TEL (650) 616-0050 « FAX (650) 616-0060 » TDD (650) 616-8037

February 6, 2001

John Maltbie, County Manager
Hall of Justice and Records
400 County Center

Redwood City, CA 94063

Dear Mr. Maltbie:
This letter 15 to notily you that the terms of thice (3) comumissionets of the San Mateo Health

Commission expiied at noon on January 1, 2001 These thiee comnussionets and the entitics
they represent are.

Commissioner Representing
~Katy Rhoades Representative of Senior and/or Minority

Communities in San Mateo County

» Katherine McMillan Representative of Senior and/or Minority
Communities in San Mateo County

Frank Gibson Representative of County Based Hospitals

Katy Rhoades and Katherine McMilian are eligible under the term limit provisions of the
ordinance to be reappointed for another term if the Board of Supervisors should so decide Frank
Gibson was appointed on 12/20/94 to complete the term of 2 commuisstoner who resigned.
Because he has served for just over six years as of 1/1/01, his appointment to another four year
term would exceed the 10 year limit of serving on the commuission Therefore, Mr. Gibson 1s not
ehgible for reappointment to a new four year term

If you have any questions or I can be of any assistance to you 1n this matter, please give me a call
at (650) 616-2142

Sincerely,
Tnchad W )\u,w»aa

Michael W Murray
Executive Director

mwm/cn



